PUBLIC NOTICE

It has come to our attention that an anonymous user of the platform Fiverr going by the alias
"nikki1204" is making requests for logo design for a real estate company called “Vizazi". We
are currently looking into this matter to safeguard our stakeholders and the general public
against potential acts of (identity) fraud.

While we investigate and look to resolve this matter the public should TAKE NOTICE that:
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We (Vizazi Ltd) are NOT soliciting services for logo design.

Vizazi Ltd is in no way connected or affiliated to the Fiverr user going by “nikki1204".

We have never made a request for logo design or any other services on the Fiverr platform.
Whenever we advertise for professional services, it is through official Vizazi social
platforms and the Vizazi website: www.vizazi.org.

If anyone is contacted by an individual requesting for logo design services on behalf of
Vizazi Ltd they should follow the request directly with the person contacting them and not
us Vizazi Ltd.

If anybody is defrauded as a result of responding to an anonymous request for logo design
services for Vizazi (a real estate company) they should report the matter to police with
utmost urgency.

We (Vizazi Ltd) have made our best efforts to safeguard the public against any acts of
(identity) fraud that may be committed because of responding to the above request.
Vizazi Ltd is not liable for any acts of (identity) fraud committed because of an
individual/organisation responding to the above-mentioned request.
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